
We would appreciate keeping the Centennial Air Traffic noise away from the Tollgate 
Crossing Area.  We do contend with so much noise from the Buckley Air Force Base 
Jets right now.  The DIA traffic also goes over our area but it is not as noisy as 
the military air traffic.
 
Thanks for taking our input.
 
LeAnn and Dave Luna


